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This newsletter is primarily intended to provide additional information on the chapter 
meeting at the Age of Steam Roundhouse on 15 September. 

The starting time is 1 pm. You should arrive a little early to facilitate getting organized 
for the tour. As mentioned in the last newsletter, it will be a guided tour. Please bring 
your signed release form. The release form is required to gain entrance to the 
roundhouse property. If you sent your form to Dick Briggs with your payment he will 
return the form to you at the roundhouse. 

Please remember to read and heed the restrictions for permission to enter the facility, 
namely, wear closed sided shoes with hard soles, (no open toes, sandals or beach 
thongs). Stay on hard surfaces at all times. These restrictions are for your safety. Wear 
old clothes, as this is a working environment. Stay with your tour guide at all times. 

As you drive in the area remember that you are in Amish territory. Be alert for horse and 
buggy traffic on all the roads. 

 There will be no food available at the roundhouse, so lunch is recommended before 
you arrive. Fast food establishments are available in the Millersburg area. Sugarcreek 
should have restaurants in the area; however, many Amish run facilities are not open on 
Sundays. One restaurant that has been recommended is the Chalet in the Valley 
restaurant located on Ohio Route 557 a short distance west of the Village of Charm. 
Prices range from $8.95, and up. Sunday hours are 11 am to 3 pm. This restaurant is 
approximately fifteen miles west of the Age of Steam Roundhouse. 

Due to the nature of this gathering there will be no business meeting. 

Note: See map on next page. On the map the location of Sugarcreek 
Auction Barn, just south of Sugarcreek is now the Age of Steam 
Roundhouse. (Township road # 108, 213 Smokey Lane Road SW.) 
 
 



 


